
 

 

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 6:36 PM 

To: Director Brad Sperling <brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca>; Alternate Director Reid Graham 

<reid.graham@prrd.bc.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: SONS - Save Our Northern Seniors re: Seniors Aging In Place Support Services 

Programme - PRRD  

 Hello Brad and Reid, 

At our meeting last night, we were given a report on the Seniors Aging In Place Support Services 

Programme – PRRD. We are hoping that a similar programme could be instituted in Areas B & C.  

  

Thank you for your consideration of this important support system for our Seniors. Having our 

Seniors age in place can only help to alleviate the health costs for their future.  

  

Thank you very much and look forward to working with the PRRD on this important venture.  

  

Margaret Little 

SONS – Save Our Northern Seniors President  
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